
SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP 

May 10, 2022 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 

The Springvale Township Board met in regular session on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, 7:00 PM, at the 

Springvale Township Hall, 8198 East Mitchell Road. There were nine visitors present.   

 

CALL TO ORDER 7:00 PM by Township Supervisor, Randy McCune. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL by Pat McCune, Clerk  

Randy McCune, Supervisor  Present              Becky Fettig, Trustee        Present 

Dawn DeRue, Treasurer  Present              Kyle Ulrich, Trustee          Present 

Patricia McCune, Clerk  Present 

 

CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS 

 

        Approval of the April Board meeting minutes:  

        Payment of bills:  No comments 

        Clerk and Treasurer’s Report: Funds are in order, taxes in order. 

        Becky Fettig made a motion to approve the Consent Agenda Items, Kyle Ulrich seconded.  

        Unanimously approved. 

 

 VERBAL REPORTS 

 

         Ordinance Enforcement Officer (OEO): see attached report.  Klings Automotive Recycle  

         in Cheboygan picks up and pays for derelict cars, etc. 

        Lake level reports: Joel Kato reported on the water levels being where they should be for   

        this time of year. 

  Fire Dept. Report:  Randy McCune reported for the department. Turn-out gear quote by  

  Assistant Fire Chief, Kevin Shaw, was $14,750.00. Becky Fettig made the motion to accept 

  ARPA Fund purchase of this equipment, Pat McCune seconded. Roll Call Vote: all  

  approved. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

      

        St. Francis Credit Union General Fund: Rollover of St Francis CD is coming due.   

        Kyle Ulrich made a motion to keep the CD at 12 months, Becky Fettig seconded.  All were  

        in favor.  

 

         

 



 

 

New Business 

 

        Petoskey Library update: Library Director Val Myerson reported 2022 update on services  

        and activities available from children through adult levels. 

        Painting Town Hall Interior: Quotes from Todd’s Wallpaper and Paint $5,151.00,  

        Muscott’s Painting and Decoration Inc. $ 15,060.00 and Tom Walker Painting ,   

        $6,272.00 

        Kyle Ulrich made a motion to accept the bid from Tom Walker, Pat McCune seconded. 

        All voted in favor. 

        Children At Play Sign: Channel Rd. signs need to be maintained. Kyle Ulrich made a  

        motion to replace those signs, Becky Fettig seconded, all approved. 

                          

Comments from the floor:  Alice Conrad expressed concerns about the state of property in 

         the township.  

         Kyle Ulrich recommended the possibility of individuals needing assistance with personal  

         property repairs might receive funding through Habitat for Humanity. 

         General discussion on road conditions. 

      

Comments from Board: 

         Pat McCune discussed use of ARPA funds versus township funds for various projects. 

Adjournment:  7:54  PM 

Respectfully submitted,  

Pamela Rambow, Springvale Township Deputy Clerk 

 

 

__________________________________, Springvale Township Clerk 

Approved by Springvale Township Board on ____________________ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


